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From: Mark Kubota

To: RMD.odi@dot.qov

Cc: "Jennifer Timian@dot.gov"; "RMD.odi@dof.gov"; Mark Kubota; “Kel y.Schuler@dot.aov”; Diana Garza;
"Joshua.Neff@dot.qov"; Jeff Northrup; Abbas Saadat (TEMA TPC); Tom Trisdale

Subject: Safety Recall 12V-373 Dealer Re-Notification

Date: Tuesday, September 03, 2013 5:30:22 PM p—
Attachments: Toyota 12V-373 (C0J) Dealer Re-Notification.pdf /
Lexus 12V-373 (CLE) Dealer Re-Notification (Interim).pdf 31/_ JCP 5

To whom it may concern,

Please find attached the Dealer Re-Notification Letter for Toyota Safety Recall 12V-373 on
the following Toyota and Lexus vehicles:

e 2006 to Early 2011 Model Year RAV4
¢ 2010 Model Year HS250h

We will send a DVD with the video links mentioned in the Remedy Instructions under
separate cover due to the size of the video file.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at (310) 468-5316.

Thank you.

[Lexus Dealer Notification]

(See attached file: Lexus 12V-373 (CLE) Dealer Re-Notification (Interim).pdf
[Toyota Dealer Notification]

(See attached file: Toyota 12V-373 (C0J) Dealer Re-Notification.pdf

Mark Kubota

Quality Compliance Assistant Manager
Product Quality and Service Support
Toyota Customer Services

Toyota Motor Sales, U.S.A., Inc.

Phone: 310/468-5316 Fax: 310/468-3399

NOTICE: This email message and all attachments transmitted with it are intended solely
for the use of the addressee and may contain legally privileged and confidential
information. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or an employee or
agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby
notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying, or other use of this message or its
attachments is strictly prohibited.

If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by email
reply and please delete this message from your computer. Thank you.





